EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT AND PROVOST



THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

110 Inner Campus Drive, Suite 201 • G1000 • Austin, Texas • 78712-0538 • 512-471-4363 • FAX 512-475-7385

May 4, 2016

Gregory L. Fenves
President
The University of Texas at Austin
MAI 400 / G3400

Dear President Fenves:

I have reviewed the enclosed legislation for the proposed change to the Retroactive Withdrawal policy, (Documents of the General Faculty D 14525-14527), approved by the Faculty Council by voice vote on May 2, 2016. I have no objection to this proposal and recommend it for your approval.

Sincerely,

Judith H. Langlois

Executive Vice President and Provost, ad interim

JHL: mkg

Enclosure

cc: Hillary Hart, Secretary of the General Faculty and Faculty Council

Electronic copies via email:

Debbie Roberts, Executive Assistant, Office of the General Faculty Victoria Cervantes, Sr. Administrative Associate, Office of the General Faculty